MEMORANDUM

To: SFSWMA Joint Powers Board

From: Randall Kippenbrock, P.E., SFSWMA Executive Director

Date: August 15, 2014

Subject: Update on Pooling Security Services in the Caja del Rio Landfill Aree

The Agency will provide the Board with an update on pooling the security services in the
Caja del Rio Landfill area.

The Agency met with officials from the New Mexico Game & Fish Department and the
Sanchez Links de Santa Fe Golf Course. In conclusion, the Agency’s security company, U.S.
Associated Security, no longer provides vehicle patrol services as requested by the two
entities.
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